
RECEIVED 
.DEC 0 9 2019 

TO WhOm it may COnCern; PUBLIC SERV
0

1NCE 
COMMlSSl 

I am writing in regards to the increase in the electric bills in 

Eastern Ky: . Our electric bllls are high enough without 

paying sorneone eise 1s in a different state, There is not 

very many jobs here so it rnakes it hard to make ends 

meet.! hope that you·wm interven on case #.2019-00389. 

let's help the people in Ky. not some where else!!!!! 

Thank you for your tirne! 

Zei!a Sweeney 

868 Wilson Br. 

Pippapasses, Ky. 41844 

 




